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September 2018 Newsletter 

"Paying it Forward" Edition

"Paying it Forward" through Internships:

Lenard S. and Internet Brands 2018
STEM Advantage has, from its inception, asked its scholars to "pay it
forward." Now that we are six year's strong, our scholars have the
opportunity to give back to the organization by facilitating internship
opportunities. 

This past summer (2018), Lenard S., one of our alumni scholars from
California State University, Dominguez Hills, was able to facilitate
internships at his employer, Internet Brands! Karina, Aschelle, and Ricky
had the amazing opportunity to work at Internet Brands as interns. 

We are excited to see our first cohorts of scholars now able to support
STEM Advantage by serving as mentors or facilitating internships! A very
big thank you goes out to Lenard for his continued support of our
organization!

"Pay It Forward"

through Mentorship

We are looking for a few good men
and women to serve as mentors for
our STEM Advantage scholars. Each
year, we take a new cohort of students
into our program that need your
expertise and experience! 
"Pay It Forward" by serving as a
mentor today...contact Lee Ann Kline
at leeann@stemadvantage.org or
complete our Mentoring registration
here: 

"Pay It Forward" through Scholarships
Save the Date- April 27, 2019 - 7th Annual Fundraiser!

We have secured the location for our upcoming scholarship fundraiser, we
will host at the Samuel Oschin Space Shuttle Endeavour Pavilion at the
California Science Center, 700 Exposition Park Dr, Los Angeles, CA
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6 Via Terracaleta
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90037, on Saturday, April 27, 2019. 

Sponsorship Opportunities are now available. For more

information, contact Dr. Dawn  Mooney Digrius, Executive Director at

dawn@stemadvantage.org or at 626-365-1255 or Lee Ann Kline, President

& Founder at leeann@stemadvantage.org or at 949.322.3320. 

�Stay tuned for more information! 

"Pay It Forward" by donating to STEM Advantage,

to keep our scholars in school and our

opportunities growing. 
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